Back to school

Yesterday the government set out its wish for the schools to return to
educating all eligible children from September.

This is a vital task. Children need the benefit of life in the classroom and
in groups for break times. Well taught lessons and the competitive edge of
others around them can lift their learning. Whilst many parents have done a
good job with home teaching and supervision their children have still missed
the stimulus of their friends and classmates. Teachers know the curriculum
and how to prepare students for public exams.

It is also the case that some children get more help at home than others
which can increase inequalities and unfairness. Parents too will benefit as
many need to concentrate more on home working for their jobs, or need to go
to work rather than child minding.

The new rules end the idea of social distancing between all in a class or
bubble, but keep the different groups apart. We’'re CV 19 to enter the school
the aim would be to isolate the children in the affected bubble and keep the
rest of the school open , unless testing suggested it had already spread
further.

Some schools have done a good job with Remote learning. Progress should be
made with getting all up to standard as it can be a useful adjunct or stand
by to classroom face to facE work.


http://www.government-world.com/back-to-school/

